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Burgos, Alexander N

Subject: FW: [External] Re: July RRC Meeting

 

From: Wes Tripp <wtripp@ncbels.org>  
Sent: Tuesday, June 24, 2025 4:39 PM 
To: Wiggs, Travis C <travis.wiggs@oah.nc.gov> 
Cc: Burgos, Alexander N <alexander.burgos@oah.nc.gov> 
Subject: [External] Re: July RRC Meeting 
 

CAUTION: External email. Do not click links or open attachments unless verified. Report suspicious emails with the Report Message 
button located on your Outlook menu bar on the Home tab. 

 
Travis,  
 
Given the technical nature of the rules being amended, I will need time to confer with the Surveying 
members of my Board to answer your questions. The Surveying Committee of the Board is meeting on 
July 15. I will be able to provide responses to your questions by July 20. I would like to request an 
extension to the August 2025 RRC meeting.  
 
Thanks, 
 
—Wes 
 

 

S. Wesley Tripp III 
Board Counsel 
North Carolina Board of Examiners for Engineers and Surveyors 
4601 Six Forks Rd., Ste. 310 
Raleigh, NC 27609 
wtripp@ncbels.org 
Office: (919) 791-2000 Ext. 111 
Mobile: (919) 906-9518 

 
 


